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I encourage you to vote no on this tax bill.  Currently, Oregon citizens are struggling 

financially.  People are working two jobs to make ends meet.  Most young adults 

can’t even afford their own home.  Oregon has had a kick back, these increases 

aren’t necessary. Legislators need to cut spending in many areas and investigations 

need to see where money is going.  Elected officials work for the people, the people 

of Oregon do not work for you.  Increasing taxes makes us work for you. It’s time to 

do this right thing.  America is the land of opportunity.  This opportunity is being lost.  


